
Intended Single Source Purchase:  

Ambulance Cot, Retention Systems, Supplies, Mechanical CPR and Maintenance 

Date Posted: 04/16/2024 to 05/06/2024 

Project #: SS240323JBD 

Contact:  Jennifer Brewer-Dano 

Lee County Procurement Management 

2115 Second St., 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL 33901 

239-533-8849

The description of services intended for purchase from a single source is posted in accordance with section 3.9, 

Procurement Ordinance 23-21 and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 

Commodity or Service Required:   

Ambulance Cot, Retention Systems, Supplies, Mechanical CPR and Maintenance 

Description:  

Lee County Public Safety is seeking to execute a single source for ambulance cot & retention systems, mechanical 

CPR equipment & the maintenance to support these devices. The cots are used to move patients to and from the 

ambulance and has storage for equipment with a hydraulic pump operation feature to prevent Injury to employees. 

The retention system is necessary to properly secure the cot in the ambulance and must meet GSA Specification 

KKK-A-1822. 

Intended Single Source: 

Stryker Corporation 

Justification for Single Source Acquisition: 

Lee County EMS is currently a customer of Styker. Lee County is required by our accreditation body to 

perform annual maintenance on the ambulance cots and retention systems, a service which Styker provides 

after the completion of the manufacturer warranty on the product. It would be cost prohibitive to source other 

ambulance cots and retention systems. Doing so would require each ambulance in the fleet to undergo 

significant retro fit in order to accomplish the transition. Stryker Corporation is the sole distributor of the 

products. 

Recommended Procurement Approach:   

For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Single Source 

Procurement method to purchase from Stryker Corporation for supplying the above. 

Respond to: 

If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 

Procurement Management at jbrewer-dano@leegov.com for review.  


